
The Heads-up for the week ahead….
● Wednesday 18 May - BOT meeting 5pm

Upcoming Dates….
● Friday 27 May - Intermediate Hockey starts
● Saturday 28 May - Year 3/4 and Year 5/6 hockey starts
● Wednesday 1 June - Waikite Valley School Cross Country
● Mon 6 - Fri 10 June - Hilary Outdoors 4x Yr 8 students
● Monday 6 June - Queen’s Birthday observed
● Friday 24 June - Matariki observed
● END OF SCHOOL YEAR 2022 - Friday 9th December

Kia Ora Koutou Whānau,
Our Outdoor Classroom has been delivered,
electricity hooked up and thanks to Karl
Schultz of Bluff Country it is now sitting in
the correct spot. The classes have started
using it - we’ll post some photos next week!
A huge thank you to Edwin Schweizer and Karl Schultz for their work to
get this set up! Ka mau te wehi!

A warm welcome to
Bodhi Semmens -
our newest classmate in Pod 1.

Teresa Topp (Tumuaki/Principal)       M: 027634 4744 E: principal@waikitevalley.school.nz
Waikite Valley School - Developing Learners for Life

Waikite Valley School Contacts:
Office (Kelly Curtis)  mob: 021 294 9633 E: office@waikitevalley.school.nz

Parents-Teachers Association Chairperson - Crystal Carroll  ph. 021 175 0487

Board of Trustees Chairperson - Mike France    ph. 021 684 393
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Visual Art
around Waikite

Valley School
You are welcome to come into
our classes & see the amazing

work the kids are doing!



VALUES AWARDS - TERM 2, WEEK 3

Pod 1 - Jack Hunter Room 2 - George McNaull
& Bodhi Semmens                                                  & Blair Holmes

Room 3 - Jenna Bain Room 4 - Hayley Bain
& Kaelyn Emery & Lilah Atkinson

G.P.A. - Kadin Martin & Chris Van Zuydam



PLEASE SUPPORT LOCAL  BUSINESSES THAT SUPPORT US:


